

August 7, 2017

Robert & Mary Ann Blais **The Blazeman Foundation for ALS**PMB 121

18 Maple Avenue

Barrington, RI 02806

Dear Bob & Mary Ann,

It gives me great pleasure to send you the enclosed donation check #1016 for \$15,000 as our donation from the **2017 DEATH RIDE Tour VIII** that was held June 10-12, 2017.

It was very special this year to be able to spread Jon's ashes at the top of Red Mountain Pass which stands at an elevation of 11,018 feet. He will for now always be a part of the DEATH RIDE Tour and Colorado.



We look forward to our continued support in the War On ALS and the search for a cure.

Sincerely,

Barry Sopinsky

President & Executive Director

DEATH RIDE Tour Inc., Charity Cycling Events

www.deathridetour.com

Ride Strong ... Live Strong ... And Give Back (Tzedakah) More Than You Get.

DEATH RIDE Tour 2404 S Sedalia Circle Aurora, CO 80013